
 
NOTICE 

 
 

THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING  
FOR PLACER COUNTY 

FLOOD CONTROL AND WATER 
CONSERVATION DISTRICT 

 
 

THAT WAS SCHEDULED FOR 
MONDAY 

FEBRUARY 20, 2012 
4:00 PM 

ROCKLIN CITY COUNCIL CHAMBERS  
3970 Rocklin Road 

Rocklin, CA 
 
 

HAS BEEN CANCELLED 
 

PLEASE NOTE: 
 

THE NEXT SCHEDULED MEETING IS 
 

 MARCH 12, 2012 
At 4:00 P.M.  
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